Joe Kivett

From: Sent:

younga@fl-cen.leukemia-lymphoma.org Saturday, March 19, 2005 3:04 AM

To:

cardstunts@aol.com

Subject:

Thank You For Your Generous Donation

CHECKED DEC 21 2005

Dear joe kivett:

On behalf of The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society and Mary Ella Mahoney, I thank you for your generous gift of \$250.00, dated March 19, 2005. Your support of the Society provides the valued resources we depend on to continue our fight against leukemia, lymphoma and myeloma, and to improve the quality of life of patients and their families.

Since its inception in 1949, the Society has awarded more than \$360 million in grants to some of the best and brightest researchers in the world. We believe that innovations in blood cancer research hold the keys to curing all cancers. Treatments such as chemotherapy and bone marrow transplantation, originally developed for leukemia, are now standard treatments for many cancers. In addition to research support, the Society offers support groups, financial aid, information and advocacy programs for patients and their families.

if your employer participates in matching contributions, please send all gifts and forms to Mary Ella Mahoney's local Society chapter:

The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society Central Florida Chapter 3319 Maguire Blvd., Suite 101 Orlando, FL 32803 Phone: (407) 898-0733

Please contact the chapter office directly if you have any questions regarding your donation.

Thank you again for helping our lifesaving efforts. Your support of our mission is deeply appreciated.

Sincerely,

Dwayne Howell President & CEO

For your tax purposes, this receipt will serve as our official acknowledgment of your contribution, in accordance with section 170(f)(8) of the Internal Revenue Code. The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society did not provide any goods or services in whole or partial consideration for this contribution. Thank you again for your support. (EIN 13-5644916)